Open-Clothes started in March, 2000 with four friends. The community site started in May, 2001. We managed the community as if we were nursing our own baby. The community expanded little by little, by word of mouth. From early on we also started real meetings where members of the community can meet and communicate directly with each other. We have held about 30 events such as exchange meetings, study meetings, factory inspection meetings, clothes exhibitions, and so on. Last year we started Open-Clothes Expo as a compilation of our vision. The Expo is held two times a year. The project is run by four core staff and about 40 volunteers. The project team has adopted a very open style. Everybody who is interested in the project can participate in it and have a taste of fulfillment at making their contribution. About 4,500 people are members of the community where everybody can participate for free with no obligation. About 50 companies and schools support the community.
